
January 24, 2023 

Dear Pastor, 

Greetings from Victory Baptist Church in Chino, California! I trust God is blessing your ministry as you 

serve our Saviour. 

The purpose of my letter today is to introduce to you Chris & Rebecca Pattison. Chris is my brother. With 

that being said, I have known him a long time. From a young age, Chris has had a desire to follow the 

Lord and do whatever he could to serve Him. I have seen his love for the Lord. I’ve watched that grow 

into his family and their desire to follow God’s call on their lives. 

Chris has a heart for missions, especially the Philippines. He served there for 3+ years, but due to Covid 

had to come off the field for a time. I sincerely believe God used that time to confirm Chris’s call to the 

Philippines. Chris and Rebecca are eager to get back there.  

I love CORE Missions and all that it represents to missions. I believe God has opened the door for the 

Pattison’s to work with CORE, and that it will be a blessing for all involved.

As he begins this new chapter of serving through CORE Missions, he is in need of prayer and financial 

support as a full-time missionary. I wholeheartedly recommend this proven couple to you, and I trust 

and pray you will support them as they take this next step in serving the Lord. 

May the Lord richly bless your life and ministry. 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Brian Pattison 

Pastor 


